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Press Release: 1 April 2005
Subject:  US Army Retention Publicity Items Vendor Survey Results
During the second quarter of FY 2005, the National Association of Recruiters and Career Counselors conducted a survey of U.S. Army Command Career Counselors.  The purpose of the survey was to obtain information about current thoughts and attitudes toward vendors who service Career Counselors around the world by providing retention publicity items for reenlisting Soldiers.

The survey was sent to Command Career Counselors and requested the individuals to rank order the vendors from 1 to 26.  The rankings were averaged together for an overall score.  That score was rank ordered to provide a list of vendors in most-favored to least-favored order.

The top Army Retention Publicity Item Vendor for FY 2005 is Michelle Robello of B & B Specialties.  The second highest rated vendor is Marc Stewart of Samurai, and the third highest rated vendor is Bree Ohnaizer of Brees, Inc., the following table reports the complete survey results:

	Rank
	Score
	Name
	Rank
	Score
	Name

	1
	2.33
	Michelle Robello
	13
	14
	LC Lee

	2
	3.10
	Marc Stewart
	14
	14.22
	Dave Perkins

	3
	3.56
	Bree Ohnaizer
	15
	14.5
	Virginia Lees

	4
	4.40
	Larry Henderhan
	16
	15.73
	Larry Edward Lein

	5
	6.64
	Joe Amabile
	17
	15.86
	Jeff Walker

	6
	7.31
	Liz Shepach
	18
	15.93
	Greg Edge

	7
	9.50
	Linda Hulett
	19
	16.37
	Millicent Berrios

	8
	9.66
	Leo Blackman
	20
	17.60
	Larry Michelson

	8
	9.66
	Rob Cornet
	21
	18.29
	Herman Overman

	9
	11.8
	Gary/Dixie Moore
	22
	18.86
	Maurice Green

	10
	13.2
	Charles Albert
	23
	20.17
	Isaiah Haskins

	11
	13.56
	C. Landman
	24
	20.93
	M. Schroeder

	12
	13.70
	J. Rawlings
	25
	21.4
	R. Rickard


We commend all the Army Retention Publicity Vendors for their support to the Army Retention Program.
It was an honor for our organization to conduct this survey for HQDA, G1, Retention Office.  It is our hope that the information provided will benefit the Army retention program and ultimately the Soldier.  Our organization looks forward to our involvement in conducting this survey again in 2006.  
The complete results of this survey will be printed in the next issue of the Gazette, scheduled to be published in April 2005.        

The NARRC Staff

